
 
 

LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

April 4, 2022 
 
 
 
TOPIC: Approval to Purchase Mobile Devices for Classrooms 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the purchase of mobile devices and charging carts from Presidio Networked Solutions 
Group, Wixom, Michigan in the amount of $873,776.00. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
This purchase replaces the Chromebooks purchased from Bond funds in 2018 that will 
no longer be supported by Google in 2022. Pricing comes from the State of Michigan’s 
REMC Save Bid Project, which satisfies the Board’s bid requirement. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
ESSER Grant Funds 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Attachment 
 
PF/ko 


